
12th January 1984 

Director 
National Fir & Spece Museum 
IndependencelAvenue 
~ashington, D.C. 
U. S. A., 

Dear Sir: 

Recently a memorandum arrived from 
Illinois Institute of Technology in Chicago. 
It suggests, or implies that you have an 
exhibit, plaque, or wh~tever relating to my 
radio astronomy activities. Please advise 
whether or not this is true. If so, I am 
gre8tly fl~ttered. ?erhaps you Can give to 
me some details? 

I am, 

~::;B~ 
Grote Reber?;
General Delivery 
Bothwell, Tasmania 
P,ustralia 7411 


